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The 9th Annual Jonathan Gove Memorial Golf tournament was held on August 17th at 
Green Meadow golf Course in Hudson. The tournament was a huge success due to 
you……the 152 golfers, volunteers, companies donating invaluable prizes and Tee 
Sponsorships, Toyota of Nashua with the Hole-in-One contest and Carrabba’s Italian 
Grill providing the delicious Italian luncheon and the Swing-to-Win contest.    
  
Due to your generosity and thoughtfulness $11,560.06 was awarded to the Jonathan 
Gove Memorial Scholarship Fund.  With your continuous support the foundation has 
awarded $80,000 in scholarships over the last eight years. We are confident that each 
recipient truly appreciates your support in making these $2000 one-year scholarships 
possible for students to pursue their future academic endeavors. 
 
There are no words to express our gratitude for all your support and generosity.  Thank 
you so much for the wonderful tribute to our beloved Jonathan. 
  
  
Much Love and Thanks, 
June, Les, Megan, Family and Friends of the 
Jonathan Gove Memorial Scholarship Fund 
 
 


